[Email sent 9/19/11]

Dr. Gonzalez,
Today Cheryl Hickey and I met with Ron Solorzano and LaMont Terry here at the CTC. Our conversation addressed the spring 2011 accreditation site visit, the June COA meeting, the re-visit that is scheduled for October 6-7, and the possibility that Occidental College might wish to rescind its withdrawal of its teacher preparation programs. In addition, we discussed Dr. Solorzano and Terry’s concerns about some of the procedures from the May 2011 visit, the team report, and if Occidental College has the ability to submit an appeal at this time. 
If Occidental College does wish to retract its withdrawal of its multiple and single subject teacher preparation programs or appeal the team report/site visit, please contact Cheryl or me at your convenience.
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